
 

                                       CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
                                           VANCOUVER 
 

Suite 660 - 999 Canada Place, Vancouver, B.C. V6C 3E1, Canada 
Tel. No. +1-604-685-1619 / Fax No. +1-604-685-9945 

Email: vancouverpcg@telus.net / Website: www.vancouverpcg.org 
 

  

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 
 

Electrician for Proudly Philippines Event 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested service providers to 
submit quotations for the services of a licensed electrician who will assist provide 
electrical needs of vendors at the Proudly Philippines Food and Travel Fair on 11 June 
2022 which is being organized by the Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver.  
Following are the specifications required for the services of the electrician: 
 

1. The licensed electrician will hook up the extension wires on the camlock  
                                  connector at the Robson Square ice rink.   

2. The licensed electrician will be required to present his license. 
3. The electrician must be at the Robson Square at 7 AM on 11 June 2022  

to connect the extension wires to the camlock connector. 
4. The electrician must be at the venue after the event at 5 PM to disconnect  

the extension wires on the camlock. 
 

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate’s Administrative 
Officer Carol T. Halili-Castañeda at email address: carlota.castaneda@dfa.gov.ph or Mr. 
Edwin Juan Batallones, Economic Assistant at e-mail:  
economicsection@vancouverpcg.org. 
 

Proposals must be submitted not later than 03 June 2022, 1700H, delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 
 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 06 June 2022 and reserves 
the right not to accept any proposals.  Funding for the procurement of above services 
come from the Consulate’s Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) for FY 
2022. 
 
 
 
 
       ANALYN D. RATONEL 
        Chairman 
              Bids and Awards Committee 
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